
   

Isaiah 53:4-5
“Surely he took up our 

pain and bore our suffer-
ing, yet we considered him 
punished by God, stricken 

by Him, and afflicted.  
But he was pierced for 

our transgressions, he was 
crushed for our iniquities; 

the punishment that 
brought us peace was on 
him, and by his wounds 

we are healed.” 

J e s u s t o o k t h e 
punishment for our sins, 
even to death.  His 
c r u c i fi x i o n a n d 
resurrection reminds us 
that we are forgiven and 
redeemed from the curse 
of  sin through the power 
of  His shed blood.  We 
are healed, blessed and 
victorious over death, 
and rejoice that we have 
entered into His promise 
of  having everlasting life. 
This is the Word of  hope 
and life that we carry 
around the world.  

New
“ R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D ”

HARVEST MINISTRIES Int’l Inc
A P R I L  2 0 2 1

On March 14, 21 
Pastors and Bishops 

f r o m 2 1 d i f f e r e n t c h u r c h e s /
denominations in the Mpanda area 
approached Pastor Laban and asked him 
to be their spiritual "father."  Pastor 
Laban and Anna commissioned and 
ordained them.  Praise the Lord for His 
favor and blessings!

This pastor is standing on land in Katumba 
that Pastor Laban purchased for her church 
and other ministry use.  The new church will 
meet in the temporary church structure that 
is being erected behind her.  Brother Herb 
and Pastor Dale first visited this area with 
Pastor Laban fifteen years go. 

Tanzania: T hese re fugee s re cen t l y 
returned to their native country 
of  Burundi from the Nyargusu 
refugee camp in Tanzania.  
They have built this temporary 
church structure and praise 
God for their return home and 
that they are no longer 
refugees. Pray for this new 
church group and for those 
who are still in the refugee 
camp.



T h e m a c h i n e s h o p 
b u s i n e s s h a s b e e n 

growing, providing valuable services for the city, work 
for the mechanics and income for the ministry.  All of  
the tools and machinery pictured were provided by 
NHMI supporters.  Pastor Laban expresses his heartfelt 
thanks for all who have made this endeavor possible.

Tanzania cont’d:

The annual conference is scheduled for April 15-18.  Pray that construction on the new 
convention center will be completed by that time.  Pastor Edwin plans to travel from Haryana 

with a group of  people to attend, as well as Pastor Emmanuel from Dehradun.  Also pray for the Holy 
Spirit to move in the meetings and souls to be saved.

India:

A rise in COVID cases has prompted the government to close the schools again. Students will be 
promoted to the next grade without exams. The orphans also returned to their guardians’ homes on 
March 23. Pastor David’s daughter Gracelin has also returned home from the university in Chennai and 
will finish her BSW courses online.  
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New Harvest Ministries 
Int’l has seen over 

750,000 souls respond 
to the Gospel of  Christ 

in  Africa, India, 
Cuba and Russia

Dale & Jeanne Scholten

India 
New Harvest Ministries provides the care of  orphans and widows, a day school, and the training of  pastors 

Graduates from the Bible College have established over 90 churches 
Over 100 wells have been drilled in remote villages bringing fresh water to over 100,000 people 

Tanzania 
9 branches of  New Harvest Bible College with over 1,300 graduates 

Over 95 churches have been established throughout Tanzania, Burundi, Kenya, Uganda, Malawi,  
and Democratic Republic of  Congo 

Cuba 
Pastors seminars and church services continue to encourage and inspire pastors and leaders

Thank you - to all of  you who joined us for our online Spring Event, and for support-
ing us so generously, helping us move the vision of  the ministry forward.  If  you have not yet seen 
our presentation, it is available for viewing on our website and on our Facebook page.  Thank 
you for your prayers and support.

Pastor David learned that the well at Mambakkam, 
which is near Chennai, was out  of  order so he traveled 

there last month to service it, which is a ten hour drive from Tamil Nadu.  He 
also  delivered doors and door frames for the new church being constructed at 
that well site.

India cont’d
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